
 
 

 
 

 

 

• Date:  12 February 2007  • Ref. No.: GSS 01E 
 
«Title» «First_Names» «Surname» 
«Position» 
«CoOrg» 
«Address» 
«City» «Postcode» 
 
Dear «Title» «Surname»«Salutation» 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT (EIA: 12/12/20/873) 
ESKOM GAMMA SUBSTATION 

 
DRAFT SCOPING REPORT FOR REVIEW AND COMMENT 

 
Please find herewith a summary of the Draft Scoping Report and a comment sheet. The full version of 
the Draft Scoping Report (hard copy and CD) will be available at the following public venues:  
 

Area Venue and Street 
Victoria West Victoria West Public Library, Kerk Street 
Victoria West Schietkuil Guest House, N1. 
Murraysburg Murraysburg Public Library, 37 Beaufort Street 

 
 
Please submit your comments in writing in one of the following ways: 
� By mail:  ACER (Africa)/Gamma Substation EIA, PO Box 503, Mtunzini, 3867 
� By fax:  035-3402232 
� By email: eskomGamma@acerafrica.co.za 
 
Please note: 
1) The Draft Scoping Report is also available on Eskom’s website: www.eskom.co.za/eia 
2) The comment period is 14 days, commencing on Wednesday, 14 February 2007 and ending 

close of business on 27 February 2007. 
3) The hard copies of the reports are available for viewing at the public venues and may not be 

borrowed. However the CD version may be borrowed for a maximum of 2 days. 
4) Government bodies such as the municipalities and various departments have received full versions. 

Please contact ACER should you wish to know who in your organisation received such a copy. 
5) Comment sheets have been provided for your convenience. Please complete and fax, email or post 

to the Public Participation Office. You may also use other written formats. 
6) Comments received on the Draft Scoping Report will be used to produce the Final Scoping Report to 

be submitted to the Environmental Authorities for consideration. A letter will be sent to all registered 
Interested and Affected Parties informing them of the next steps in the EIA process and 
Environmental Authorities’ decision. 
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On behalf of the Project Team, I should like to thank everyone who has already participated in the 
Scoping process and those who will take further time to review the Draft Scoping Report and submit 
comments. Please contact Bongi Shinga or June Mottram should you require additional information. 
 
 
 
Kind regards. 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr R-D Heinsohn  
EIA Team Leader 
 
 


